
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 October 2022 
 
 

Year 6 Trip and workshop payments 
 
Dear families, 
 
We recognised that the current financial situation may be causing families a lot of worry. We want to 
reduce the amount of times that we ask you for money throughout the year but at the same time, continue 
to provide a wide range of experiences for your children. 
 
We have analysed the cost of trips and workshops that each year group provides and found that a one-off 
payment of £20 per child will cover the cost of the trips and workshops for the whole academic year. As 
we have already received payments for Eden Camp and the Stay Safe trip, the payment has been reduced 
to £8 for Year 6.  
 
Please note that the one off payment does not include the Year 6 and 5 residential to Ingleborough Hall 
and Cliffe House. These will be continued to be paid for separately. 
 
We will add a payment item of £8 to your ParentPay account. We are asking if this payment could be made 
before 16 December 2022. 
 
We are hoping that families will find this system much more straightforward and that paying ‘upfront’ 
avoids unexpected/unplanned costs at various points across the year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Helen Haunch 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


